
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "jdykes"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00047 - Mountain Rural Telephone rates
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 11:42:37 AM

Dear Mr. Dykes:
 
Thank you for your comments on  the application of Mountain Rural Telephone for an adjustment in
 rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
 file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2016-00047. It would be helpful if you
 would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
 http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00047
 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: jdykes  
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 4:05 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Case Related Question
 

Apparently on or around March 1st Mountain Rural Telephone Coop. Corp. Inc has or will file
 with the
KY Public Service Commission a change in basic local service rates.  I am in complete
 disagreement with
this rate increase. I do not believe the rate increase should be allowed.  Mtn. Rural already has
 a monopoly
on the internet and phone service in this area, you cannot simply purchase internet service
 they require
that you pay for and have a phone line even though it isn’t wanted.

andrew.melnykovych
Received



 
Joey B. Dykes



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2016-00047

*John E Selent
Dinsmore & Shohl, LLP
101 South Fifth Street
Suite 2500
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Mountain Rural Telephone Cooperative
405 Main Street
P. O. Box 399
West Liberty, KY  41472-0399

*Shayne Ison
Mountain Rural Telephone Cooperative
405 Main Street
P. O. Box 399
West Liberty, KY  41472-0399




